
FOI 0176/2021 Response 

 

Could we kindly ask who your current PLICS (Patient Level Information Costing System) supplier is?  

 

Clarification on PLICS : patient level costing system that works out the costs of all patients. All NHS 

Trusts should have a PLICS system in place as mandated by NHSEI. This is also used for SLR 

purposes 

The current PLICS is Assita.  

 

Also, could you please tell us the date that your contract expires for this system?  

 

Contract end date is 28/02/2022.  

 

 


